December 21, 2018

Ms. Meghan Fay Zahniser **Executive Director AASHE** 2401 Walnut Street Suite 102 Philadelphia, PA 19103

Dear Ms. Zahniser:

On behalf of the University at Albany, I affirm the accuracy of the data submitted by the Universidad San Francisco de Quito for their 2018 STARS report. I commend the work completed by their campus community under the coordination of Melanie Valencia who manages their Oficina de Innovacion y Susentabilidad. It is especially noteworthy to have a colleague from South America as an active AASHE member and I feel lucky to have made the connection with their campus. I look forward to further engaging with USFQ on sustainability initiatives in the future.

Sincerely,

Mary Ellen Mallia, PhD Director of Sustainability

University at Albany, SUNY

-Man Ellis Mallex